
                                                          

                      

       

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As you may be aware – we are holding a Dig Day at school on Saturday 16th October 9 – 3.  

Letters went home last week about this and it is on our website.  See link below… 

http://droxfordjunior.co.uk/event/school-community-dig-day/?instance_id=17431 

One of the tasks we are hoping to achieve is to create 3 pallet bug hotels at the bottom of the 

field.  If you have any of the suggested items / resources to go in the pallet layers (we have the 

pallets already) below the children can use to make them – we would be delighted to receive 

them.  

 

If you are able to help with supplying any resources and / or helping on the day (where there is 

free pizza, tea, coffee and cake to keep people motivated and of course children are most 

welcome) please email the office…  Adminoffice@droxford.hants.sch.uk 

Thank you for kind and continued support 

Matthew Dampier 

Headteacher 
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